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The RAMS Horn
REMINDER

RAMS Members Picnic
September is here and 
our RAMS club picnic 
is just a couple of weeks 
away. The picnic is on 
Saturday, September 17 
with a rain date of Sunday 
the 18th. All members 
and their families are 
invited to attend the 
picnic. 

The club will be grilling 
burgers and brats. 
Condiments, buns, soda, water, and hardware (plates/utensils) will be provided 
as well. If you plan to eat, each member is asked to bring a “pass a plate” 
(recommended) to share with the group or chip in $5 per person to offset 
the cost of the food.

RSVP: To get an idea of the number of attendees, please email Tom Young at 
oneeagle2@yahoo.com with a headcount.

The picnic will start around 10 a.m., with lunch being served around noon. As 
you know from previous years, Tom and Pam Young do a great deal of work 
buying food, setting up, grilling, getting lunch lined up, and tearing down. Tom 
shared with us that he will be recovering from shoulder surgery at the time of the 
picnic and could use some help. If you have any time to spare before, during, or 
after the picnic, please let Tom know that you can offer a helping hand.

Ron Szuta 
Bob Glowienka

MILWAUKEE RC 
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FIELD REPORT

Fallen Tree Cleanup
The field is looking great as usual, but we had some 
problems with the road. The storms that passed through 
on the 19th blew a tree over the driveway. Mark Meyrose, 
Jim Myszewski, and Bob Glowienka spent several hours 
cleaning up the mess with chainsaws. As you can see from 
the size of the tree, this was a big job. Thank you guys!

The MARKS club held their 16th annual float fly at the Bong Recreation Area. Twenty pilots in all showed up for the 
fun fly; some from the nearby area, others as far as Shebogan. Many aircraft were represented including several ICON 
A5’s, Carbon-Z Cubs, Apprentice, Hanger 9 Carbon Cub, DHC-2 Beaver, and Piper Cub. I personally had a lot of 
fun as it was my first time flying off water.

NEARBY FUN

Bong Float Fly



PAGE 3RAINBOW AERO MODELERS SOCIETY

WWW.RAMSRCCLUB.COM

FOND DU LAC

Warbirds and Classics
AROUND THE AREA

Upcoming Events
September 10 
Lodi Area RC Club 
24th Annual Fun Fly 
Lodi, WI 
www.larcc.com

September 10 
Flying Electrons 
13th Annual Fun Fly and Swap 
Meet 
Menomonee Falls, WI 
www.flyingelectrons.com

October 1 
Woodland Aero Modelers 
Swap Meet 
Burr Ridge, IL 
www.woodlandaeromodelers.org

October 2 
Winnebago RC Flyers 
Swap Meet 
Oshkosh, WI 
www.wrcf.rchomepage.com

The Fond du Lac Warbirds and Classics celebrated its 10th anniversary this 
year! If you have ever been to the show, you have probably seen some large, 
impressive planes. A hobbyist responsible for some of those planes is Carl 
Bachhuber. Carl scratch-builds large and unusual planes that he likes. This year, 
he brought a B-36 Peacemaker and a Sikorsky S-43. Carl has an impressive list 
and pictures of his builds on his website at www.carlb-rcplanes.com.


